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TOWN OF ARLINGTON 

MINUTES OF THE PERMANENT TOWN 

BUILDING COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
  

Date:         November 30, 2021  

Time:       7:00PM  

Location: Each of the Committee Members and the Guests Participated Utilizing the ZOOM  

                 Videoconferencing Platform  

 

Attendance: Allen Reedy, John Maher, Mike Rademacher,   

                      Bob Jefferson, Jim Feeney, Peter Martini and Bill Hayner; Absent: Bret Lambert, Greg          

         Walters 

Guests:            Steve Kirby and Bill Sterling. 

                      
 Chairman Reedy called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  

 

 

CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Mr. Kirby gave an update of the progress of the work and showed photographs detailing same. 

Ceiling tiles are being installed as are vanity tops in the bathrooms. The handicap lift inspection has 

been completed. The front landing is underway and the precast concrete delivery is beginning. The 

fire place hearth is in and more light fixtures are being installed. The project schedule and the results 

of the November 18 meeting with the contractor were discussed. Some offices in the high school will 

need to be moved into the building soon. The first floor excluding the kitchen is scheduled to be 

complete by the end of January, 2022. Mr. Kirby observed that manpower has increased lately on the 

project with up to 8 personnel on site. There were no invoices or change orders presented.  

 

HOUSEKEEPING 

The minutes of the November 30, 2021 meeting were unanimously approved on a roll call vote 

having been moved by Jefferson seconded by Hayner with Martini abstaining. 

 

Whereupon a motion was made by Maher seconded by Hayner to adjourn at 7:35 PM and it was 

unanimously voted. 

 

 

                                                                                                Respectfully Submitted, 

                                                                                                John F. Maher, Clerk        
 
 
 


